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I am writing this in opposition to SB210.  

It is unnecessary, anti- democratic, and unfair.  Oregon’s groundbreaking vote by 

mail system has allowed the residents of Oregon to vote from the comfort of their 

own home at their leisure in a safe and equitable way for decades. No standing in 

line, no missing work, and being able to really evaluate the things being voted on. 

Why change a good thing? 

The only reason for the repeal of this safe and easy to use voting system I can see is 

so someone can make it harder for everyone to have a chance to vote, and that is 

not how Oregon rolls.  

Please oppose SB210. No repeal! 

Thank you for your valued consideration. 


